Request for Qualifications Multi-Year Engineering Services Contract for Wastewater Projects

The Town of Gordonsville is seeking Statements of Qualifications from engineering firms interested in entering a multi-year engineering services contract for design, contract administration, and construction inspection of various capital improvement projects dealing with planning and design of wastewater collection, wastewater pumping, wastewater treatment, and other related utility projects in the Town of Gordonsville service area. 

The Statement of Qualifications should include the following:

· Representative listing of recent projects related to municipal wastewater.
· Listing of client references for wastewater projects.
· Listing of grant funded projects that have been completed within the last three years. 
· Availability of staff to preform work associated with this RFQ. 
· Resumes of Key personnel expected to be involved in projects. 
 
The Town of Gordonsville shall evaluate each submission according to the following criteria:

· Specialized experience and technical expertise in wastewater projects
· Past performance record on contracts with the community as well as other clients
· Capability of the firm to preform the work 
· Familiarity with the type of problems applicable to wastewater projects
· Familiarity with local conditions

Qualifications must be received at City Hall by 3:00 p.m. on March 17, 2023. For additional information please call Mayor John Potts. Interested firms should mail a statement of qualifications to the following address:

Gordonsville City Hall
63 E Main Street, 
Gordonsville, TN 38563


